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Editorial

Christmas, The New Year and The Chinese New Year (not to mention Hari Raya Haji and Thaipusam) have come and gone. It seems like it was only yesterday that these festive events had challenged us to the much preparation we needed to put in (in church and at home) in order to welcome them. Yet today, they are just but memories. 

Since the last issue of The ECHOS our membership at BRGH had been reduced by two. Mr. Goh Boon Kam was called home to be with the Lord two days before Chinese New Year while Mdm.Beh Gaik Heoh followed on Thaipusam day – both in their eighties.

The length of our days is seventy years-- or eighty, if we have the strength; yet their span is but trouble and sorrow, for they quickly pass, and we fly away.

Psa. 90:10, NIV

For all flesh is as grass, and all the glory of man as the flower of grass. The grass withereth, and the flower thereof falleth away: But the word of the Lord endureth for ever. And this is the word which by the gospel is preached unto you.


I Pet. 1:24, 25, KJV
Life is short.  The urgency to reach out with the Gospel – to Preach... and ... Teach whatever things I have commanded you 
(Mk. 16:15; Matt. 28:19, 20) is greater than ever.  We are living in momentous times - all signs around us in the world point to the imminent return of Christ for us.

We in The ECHOS are proud to bring before you happenings taking place around us. It is for this very reason that the Mission Committee is deeply committed to interest the members of Burmah Road Gospel Hall in Missions. We need to be aware of the Lord’s Work that is going on around us. We need to support the Lord’s Workers who are in the frontline battling with spiritual forces in order to snatch souls from out of their snare, even as they seek to obey the Lord’s Commission to go out into the World to preach and to teach the Word.  For us who stay behind, it is our responsibility to know, to give and to pray for the Lord’s Work and His Workers.

In this issue, there is exciting news for you to join us to Praise the Lord for.

· Our sis. Susan Khoo was aboard the Doulos when a container ship rammed into its sides. All were safe.

· Our sis. LSG became the first foreigner to be allowed into the closely guarded Chinese Hospital for abandoned babies in China to work among them. Her testimony had impressed the authorities.

· Our bro. LKY is serving the Lord full time among the IP settlements in Pahang, 

Recently with CN, he has started a new work in Kg. P, 1½ hours drive from T. 

· The Kajang Life Chapel (Chinese) is a small assembly with mostly young people. They still owe Jalan Imbi Chapel 85% of their free-interest loan after 6 years for their present building. Yet they have sent a number of missionaries into the mission field, among whom are sisters LSG in China, SYC and LSL in Cambodia, and others in Nilai and surrounding areas, including Mr. & Mrs. LAA who are engaged in church-planting work.
· [Note: In May this year, Burmah Road Gospel Hall will be celebrating its 60th Anniversary, and 143 years of assembly work in Penang. We do not have even one missionary serving the Lord full-time outside Penang all these years!!]

Great Happenings are taking place in the near future. Pray for the Lord’s blessings upon them.

· The Staff and Students of GLO Training School (Malaysia) proposed mission to Samar, Philippines to visit Ron and Sharon in mid-March and to Indonesia to work with Chuck and Cindy Harrison in Indonesia in mid-June.

· Bro. Peter Ferry ministering to the Lord’s people in Myanmar, Malaysia, South Korea and Singapore and, in between these visits, in Phuket, Thailand.

· Mr. & Mrs. LAA going to Phnom Penh to find a cheaper place to rent for the work at Shalom in the face of the depreciation of our currency against the US dollar.

· Preparations to distribute the booklet More Than Gold during the Commonwealth Games.

· Preparation by the BRGH-YP Mission Team to visit the OA settlements on 9th -16th May to help the villagers in some community needs.
· The evangelistic shadow performance planned for this Easter in Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Get the Details regarding the above items from the Prayer Bulletin and Pray for them.

